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I have lived in Oregon most of my life and I’m so sad that we have come to a point 

where I’ve considered moving.  The state and governor absolutely has no care about 

the tax payers of our state.  I oppose another board to combat homelessness in our 

state because we have already spent millions and it’s not better. Throwing money, 

creating groups, giving money to NGO’s has not worked.  The state that was once 

pristine has become filthy. There is no real concern for our environment.  There is 

only a grift for more money.  NO MORE MONEY!!!  


